
May 28, 2021

 
 




The Honorable Laura Moss 
Indian River County Board of County Commissioners
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388
Re: Requesting BOCC to hold and attend a series of workshops

 



 
   
   








 

 
   

Dear Commissioner Moss:  



Indian River Soil and Water Conservation District (JRSWCD) Board of Supervisors is requet�;
the Indian River County Board of County Commissioner to please hold and attend a series of
workshops:

A.) U.S. Geological Survey and Hydrological Study - Explaining what it is and what are
the benefits.

B.) "Future Water of Indian River County", draw down, water supply, ground water,
water farming, a study of westward movement.

Attendees to be invited: all users oflndian River County water, interested Public, 
District, Cities, County, other Agencies, Cities, Boards, and other Water Management 
Districts that want to work together to research and educate the public with the 2030 IRC
Comprehensive Plan and assuring a sustainable water supply for Indian River County.

Your assistance and cooperation with the above matter is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

 
Indian River Soil and Water Conservation District

cc: Joseph E. Flescher, Peter D. O'Bryan, Susan Adams, Joe Eannan, Jason Brown, Dylan 
Reingold, Esq., William K. DeBraal, Esq., Phillip J. Matson, Richard B. Szpyrka, Vincent M.
Burke, Christine Kelly-Begazo
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